
As the COVID-19 situation continues to develop, Got It Covered is monitoring the situation and is putting 
plans into place to help prevent the spread of the illness.   

- We are diligent about the cleaning and disinfecting of all equipment, utensils, door knobs and 
countertops in our office and at events off-site 

- All of our staff has been advised to stay home if they have travelled outside the area, have been 
in large crowds or of course if they show even the slightest symptoms of flu-like symptoms or 
fever. 

- Our existing policy in handwashing is being changed to be even more stringent to make sure all 
employees are washing their hands with soap and warm water for at least 20 seconds and at 
least once every hour. 

- Our staff is wearing gloves and changing them after every task. 
- We love our customers and all of our guests but right now we are showing our appreciation by 

displaying big smiles and friendly waves when you come into our offices.   No hand shaking or 
elbow bumps.   

This is a developing situation but as of right now our offices are still open and we can take care of your 
linen appointment or food tasting.  We just ask for your patience and understanding as we will be 
diligent about the procedures listed above to protect all of our clients, guests and vendors. 

In addition to these policies we have also changed our policy to change the date of your event should 
you find that to be necessary.  

If you are still planning to move forward with your wedding date 10 days before your event, then 
we will need your final head count, final details (timeline, special plates, etc) and final payment 
at that time.   However, if you are forced to change your date you can change it to any day in 
2020 or 2021 as long as we are not booked.  As of right now, the only date we are completely 
booked is October 10, 2020. Although no reimbursements will be made, we are allowing changes 
to the date up until 5 days before your wedding.   

We hope you find this information helpful but of course we are always available to answer any question 
you may have or address any concern regarding your specific situation. 

 

 


